
The Hoot 

Announcements & 
Reminders 
This week the children will 
be taking part in a Victorian 
toy workshop either on 
Tuesday or Wednesday. 

 

If you can help out next 
week to make some puppets 
in class will you please 
speak to your class teacher 
as your help would be much 
appreciated! Thank you! 
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English 

 This week we will be writing a letter to Santa 

Claus about our mischievous elf Freddy!  We will 

be focussing using adjectives and time           

connectives in our work such as first, next, then, 

and finally. 

Maths 

 We will be focussing on missing number        

problems. 

 We will also be looking at balanced number    

sentences, such as: 4 + 5 = ? + 7 

Homework: 
This week we will be sending home a ‘shapes in the 

environment’ homework. The children will have less 

time than usual to complete this activity. Please can 

it be handed in on Monday 18th December. 

 

Phonics: Phase 4 

Nch, thr, scr, shr, str 


